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DIVISION MEMORANDUM
DM No. 122  s. 2020

ONLINE ASSESSMENT ON THE STATUS OF BRIGADA ESKWELA IMPLEMENTATION

To: Public Schools District Supervisors, School Heads (Elementary & Secondary), Brigada
Eskwela Coordinators (District & School), All Others Concerned

1. Due to the delay of release of Brigada Eskwela 2020 guidelines, with the theme
“Pagpapanatili Ng Bayanihan Tungo Sa Kalidad Na Edukasyon Para Sa Kabataan”,
caused by the Extended Community Quarantine (ECQ) and Lockdown due to COVID-19
Pandemic, this Office encourages everyone to be more patient and be ready for the new

normal.

2. Meanwhile, while waiting for the release of the guidelines, all school heads are advised to
answer an online survey cum pre- assessment of Brigada Eskwela by logging in at
hitp://deped.in/BE20200nlineSurvey link not later than May 29, 2020.

3. The Division will immediately release the adjusted guidelines the soonest they are made
available.

4. Immediate compliance and widest dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

L

CATHERINE P. TALAVERA, C
Schools Division Superintend
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